
 
August 12, 2025      
Via: https://mysanfordherald.column.us/place  
The Sanford Herald 
P.O. Box 1664 
Sanford, FL 32772-1664 
 
Please publish the following Public Notice one (1) time in the (Wednesday August 12, 2025) 
edition of the Sanford Herald Classifieds. Please confirm receipt of this advertisement by 
email to lhunt@osaa.net 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SANFORD AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Sanford Airport Authority will hold the regular 
September meeting on Tuesday September 2, 2025, at 8:30 a.m., at the Sanford 
Airport Authority Executive Offices A.K. Shoemaker Boardroom, 1200 Red 
Cleveland Blvd. Sanford, Florida. Information may be obtained by contacting the 
executive offices during normal business hours at (407) 585-4042. 
 
Please take notice that if any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Sanford 
Airport Authority with respect to any matter considered at the meeting or hearing 
scheduled herein, he or she will need a record of the proceedings, and that, for such 
purpose, he or she may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, 
which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is based, per 
Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes. Persons with disabilities needing assistance to 
participate in any of these proceedings should contact the executive offices 48 hours in 
advance of the meeting at (407) 585-4042. 
 
Nicole Martz 
President & CEO 
 
Certified proof of publication and invoice should be sent to: 
 

Attn:   Lori Hunt 
Sanford Airport Authority 
1200 Red Cleveland Boulevard 
Sanford, FL 32773   

 
Please do not hesitate to call me at (407) 585-4042 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lori Hunt 
Executive Assistant 


